STATE OF RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
BUREAU OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

OFFICE OF COMPLIANCE AND INSPECTION
235 Promenade Street, Suite 220
Providence, Rl 02908-5767

April 11, 2025

Town of Bristol

C/o Steven Contente, Town Administrator
10 Court Street

Bristol, RI 02809-2208

Re:  Town of Bristol
File Nos.: OCI-WP-17-13, x-ref. RIPDES 10100005

Consent Agreement
Dear Mr. Contente:

The requirements in the Consent Agreement executed between the Rhode Island Department of
Environmental Management (“RIDEM”) and the Town of Bristol on August 5, 2019 to resolve the
Notice of Violation (“NOV”) dated March 30, 2018 have been satisfied.

RIDEM considers the matter closed. Please contact me by telephone at (401) 537-4449 or by email
at patrick.hogan@dem.ri.gov if you have any remaining questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Patrick J. Hogan, P.E.

Environmental Engineer IV
RIDEM Office of Compliance and Inspection

ec: Tricia Quest, Esquire, RIDEM Legal Counsel
Michael Ursillo, Esquire, Ursillo, Teitz & Ritch, Ltd.
Jospeh Haberek, Administrator, RIDEM Office of Water Resources
David Turin, Environmental Protection Agency, Region I
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